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Enough is enough. Concealed carry should be encouraged, not discouraged and 

made more difficult. The rapid fire mechanisms are already illegal federally and if 

you're going to outlaw anything that can make the weapon fire faster than the human 

finger pull, you will have to ban all shoelaces and stop Nike from importing them as 

that is only fair. After the abomination of Measure 114 passing we already have 

enough laws. Let us see if those work before we start adding more. Just stop.  


